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Murrabit Group School respectfully acknowledges 

the traditional custodians of the land. 

We pay respect to their ongoing living culture. 
 

Dates to Remember: 

1st Sept.     School Council Meeting 
   Via Webex 
 
 

“Good communication is the bridge  
between confusion and clarity.” 

 

Hello EverybodyHello EverybodyHello EverybodyHello Everybody, 

 

Remote Learning 
As I write this we await the decision 
regarding whether or not Remote Learning 
will be extended. Whatever decision the 
Premier and Chief Health Officer make, I 
would like to thank students, staff and 
parents for their efforts during weeks 7 and 
8.  Everyone continues to show remarkable 
resilience and adaptability as we continue 
to ensure the students manage their 
learning. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
I will be in contact, as will classroom 
teachers, once we are notified by the 
Department, of what is happening on 
Friday and next week. 
It is fantastic to see students join the 
Webex set up by class teachers.  These 
are a crucial part of the learning program 
and support your child’s learning. 
Remember to communicate with your 
child’s teacher as this is another important 
support in ensuring your child is making 
progress. 
 

Naplan 
The school received individual Naplan 
results this week and I will be posting these 
in the mail to parents shortly. Naplan 
provides parents and schools with an 
understanding of how individual students 
are performing at the time of the tests. It is 
important to remember that NAPLAN is just 
one aspect of a school’s assessment and 
reporting process – it does not replace 
ongoing assessments made by teachers 
about student performance. Please contact 
your classroom teacher if you would like to 
discuss your child’s results. 
NAPLAN also provides schools, education 
authorities and governments with 
information about how education programs 
are working and whether young 
Australians are achieving important 
educational outcomes in literacy and 
numeracy. 
 

School Council 
School Council meets at 6pm tonight via 
Webex. 
 

                    Have a great weekHave a great weekHave a great weekHave a great week,  ,  ,  ,  GregGregGregGreg    
        

Pavers 
If you would like an order form, please 
contact Judi at school or email 
judith.ficken@education.vic.gov.au for it to 
be sent home or emailed to you.  
Please share this with friends and family.  

                     

School Values:School Values:School Values:School Values:    

o RespectRespectRespectRespect    

o HonestyHonestyHonestyHonesty    

o TeamworkTeamworkTeamworkTeamwork    

o LearningLearningLearningLearning    

o PersistencePersistencePersistencePersistence 



Parents and Friends 
Unfortunately, lockdown continues and we 
are separated and learning from home. 
Hopefully all the kids, parents  and families 
are staying positive and all doing ok.  
 
Don’t forget Fathers Day this Sunday! To 
help lift the spirits of the kids and provide a 
little excitement, P&F will be funding a 

special Father’s Day Lucky Dip. 
����
���� 
Each child is able to select 1 gift to share 
with their Dad / special person. Gifts are 
wrapped and ready for collection from 
school Friday 3rd September. If you are 
unable to collect, special bus delivery can 
be arranged - thanks Murray! Please 
contact us to arrange delivery if required.  
 
Many things have been cancelled again 
this year due to Covid. Luckily we are still 
able to conduct our Mango Fundraiser and 
ordering is super easy through 
trybooking.com  Be sure to spread the 

word and get your orders in. 
���	
  
 
Hopefully restrictions ease and the kids are 
all back at school together again soon.  
Be happy Stay Safe  

                                        The P&F TeamThe P&F TeamThe P&F TeamThe P&F Team    
��
�            

 

 
 
 
 
 

Curators 
September – 1st Half – Edgley 

- 2nd Half – Heffer 
October – 1st Half – Hein B&N 

- 2nd Half - Shea 
                              
                            
Market Morning Teas 

The following families are on 
duty for the Market Morning 
Teas on Saturday 4th 
September are:- McDonald, 
Morton, Kennedy and Larkin 

 
 

             
Onsite Learning 

    

   
 



    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 



 

    
       
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Music:  
 

                                                                                                            Angie JonesAngie JonesAngie JonesAngie Jones    
 
 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


